
  

 

 

Call for Abstracts for the Joint Annual Meeting of the Swiss Society 
of Cardiology and Swiss Society of Cardiac Surgery from 04 - 06 
June 2025 in Zurich 

Submit your abstract now to present your scientific work to a broad 
professional audience!  

An abstract is a summary of a scientific work. Abstracts should be submitted until Monday, 
27 January 2025 on the SSC/SSCS website. Abstracts sent by fax or email will not be 
accepted.  

Abstracts must be submitted in English. The abstract text may not be longer than 300 words 
(including spaces, excluding authors’ names and title). Accepted abstracts will be presented 
orally as an oral or poster presentation in English. 

Please structure your abstract according to the following headings: 

• introduction 

• materials & methods 

• results 

• conclusion 

The submitted abstracts will be judged by a panel of physicians and nurses (blind peer 
review). Presenting authors will be informed from end of March 2025 by email on the 
decision of the scientific committee. 

Further information on abstract submission can be found at https://www.cardio-
congress.ch/sgk2025/abstracts.html  

We encourage you to submit an abstract about your work and are looking forward to 
numerous presentations within the specialty area of cardiovascular nursing and allied 
professions during the congress next June in Zurich. 

 

Best regards and best wishes,  

Working Group for Cardiovascular Nurses and Allied Professionals &  
Academic Society Cardiovascular Nursing/APSI 

 

Eva-Maria Höhn                                   Prof. Dr. Petra Schäfer-Keller and Lukas Weibel 

President WG-CNAP                                   Co-presidents AS Cardiovascular Nursing, APSI 
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